
 
Today’s the Day 

 
There’s still time to request an in-person consultation meeting about the Draft Allotments 
Regulations with Glasgow City Council allotment representatives! Put in your request for a 
word with the Food Growing Team before 5 pm. today 
 
Write to glasgowfoodgrowing@glasgow.gov.uk 
Subject: Draft Allotment Regulations Consultation 
I would personally like to make representations about Glasgow’s Draft Allotment 
Regulations to the Food Growing Team. 
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